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    INDUCTIONS    
  None 
   

    BIRTHDAYS  
Greg Caughey    21 May 
Simon Pearson   21 May 
Helen Washington   23 May 
Sandy Antonuccio   26 May 
Brian Lowe    30 May 
  

ANNIVERSARIES 
 None. 
  

 

 
ROTARY’S MOTTO 
IS “SERVICE 
ABOVE SELF”  
 

The object of Rotary 
is to encourage and 
foster the ideal of 
service as a basis of 
worthy enterprise 
and, in particular, to 
encourage and 
foster: 
 
FIRST: The 
development of 
acquaintance as an 
opportunity for 
service. 
 
SECOND: High 
ethical standards in 
business and 
professions, the 
recognition of the 
worthiness of all 
useful occupations, 
and the dignifying of 
each Rotarian’s 
occupation as an 
opportunity to serve 
society. 
 
THIRD: The 
application of the 
ideal of service in 
each Rotarian’s 
personal, business 
and community life. 
 
FOURTH: The  
advancement of 
international 
understanding, 
goodwill and peace 
through a world 
fellowship of 
business and 
professional persons 
united in the ideal of 
service. 

 
 

The Weekly Newsletter of the ROTARY CLUB OF CHELSEA (INC) DISTRICT 9810 
Charter granted 12/10/1954   ABN 19057 610 183  

P O Box 103 Chelsea Vic. 3196 
Normally, our Club meets weekly at the Chelsea RSL Thames Promenade. Chelsea Tuesday Evenings 

6.15pm for 6.45pm start however some meetings are occasionally held online. 
Club Bank Details: Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000     Accounts: 1424 861 33 (Admin.) 1497 181 24 (Fundraising) 
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https://www.9810rotary.org.au/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/1954_in_Australia
https://www.longbeachrsl.com.au/
https://www.bendigobank.com.au/
https://kingstonyouth.org.au/for-youth-and-parents/


Guests, family, and friends are very welcome to come to our meetings.   
 

PLEASE book them in by contacting Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225       

Meetings are held at the Chelsea RSL unless otherwise stated.  
 

 

 

 

CHELSEA ROTARY MEETING 3333  TUESDAY 7TH. MAY, 2024 
 

President Simon opened our meeting which was held in the Meeting Room of the RSL. This was found to 
be private and so much quieter than our usual space in the RSL.   The room is ideal for up to 14 Members 
and we had this many attending our meeting. 
 
ATTENDING MEETINGS 
To enable the RSL to organise their staffing and catering (which directly affects their business viability - and 
ours!), it is important to advise Kevin Harrison if Members will NOT be attending the Tuesday meeting, by 
early Tuesday morning at the latest. 
OTHERWISE, IT WILL BE DEEMED YOU WILL BE ATTENDING. 
 
Thank you to Members Joanne, Noel and Olaf who advised they would be an apology. 
 
Just in case you’re interested, here’s how Wanaka Rotary Club (NZ) facilitates their Apologies: 
https://www.wanakarotary.club/page/apologies-leave-guest-notifications 
 
The night’s meeting covered a number of discussion points. 
 
 
VOLUNTEER’S NIGHT – TUESDAY 21st. MAY 

 
Maree has worked extremely hard arranging this night, so we hope 
we will have a good number of Members attend and assist on the 
evening. 
 
 
FARMER’S MARKET – SATURDAY 4TH. MAY 

 
Although cold and foggy, there was a good turn-up of shoppers.   
The BBQ did extremely well, no doubt due to the cold weather and 
the efforts of the “BBQ Chefs”   Our thanks to the Men’s Shed 
voluntary group who have 
assisted for the past three 
markets. 
 

https://www.kingston.vic.gov.au/community/events/upcoming-events/farmers-market  
 

https://www.wanakarotary.club/page/apologies-leave-guest-notifications
https://www.kingston.vic.gov.au/community/events/upcoming-events/farmers-market


YOUTH ACT 
 

The fundraiser held on Saturday 4th. May in Mordialloc went 
extremely well, with the Spinning Wheel a major attraction.   
The Youth Act Members enjoyed interacting with 
customers.   Money raised will be donated to a Women’s 
Group. 
 
Kingston Council have contributed a lot of money into Youth 
Act and the Junior Council and together with Zorica Djuric 
from the Council and our Rotary Members, Keith and Sandy,  
both 

organisations are proving to be extremely successful. 
 
Junior Council elections will be held on Thursday 23rd. May in the Moorabbin Town Hall, 9.00 a.m. - 1.00 
p.m.    If you are able to attend, please advise Keith Chamberlain for further details. 
Chelsea Rotary are very proud of being involved and able to support both the Junior Council and Youth Act. 
 
 
ART SHOW  

 
Maree advised entries were down for this year, but there are still a few days to go,  where hopefully we 
will see more come in.    Art Shows have been decreasing in attendances and sales over the past few years, 
as people now are inclined to purchase on line.   We will need to decide if the Art Show is a viable venture 
after the results from this year are reviewed.  
 
President Simon closed an interesting discussion evening. 
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